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Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 8:24 AM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: Support of ADU ordinance

 
 

NIKKI M. ELSEN, WCMC  
City Clerk 
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org 
Direct: 608.789.7555 | Office: 608.789.7510 
 

From: Kuhlman, Lewis <kuhlmanl@cityoflacrosse.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 4:55 PM 
To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: FW: Support of ADU ordinance 
 
Here is a letter of support for Legislative File 23-1243 
 

From: Jake Larkin <jacobrlarkin@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 4:48 PM 
To: Kuhlman, Lewis <kuhlmanl@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Support of ADU ordinance 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello,  
 
I live in La Crosse and would like to express my support for an ordinance allowing ADUs in all residential areas by default, with no 
specific additional parking accommodations.  
 
Thanks! 
 
Jake Larkin 

 You don't often get email from jacobrlarkin@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


